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December 29, 2022

RE: NorTex Storage Customer Communication
Dear Gas Storage Customer:

Beginning at 1 p.m. on Friday, December 30, 2022, the NorTex Midstream website
(https://www.nortexmidstream.com) will redirect to the NorTex Storage page on Williams.com.

Logins for all customer portals can be found on the Williams website and it may be helpful to
bookmark the new page: https://www.williams.com/pipeline/nortex-storage/
Customers will experience no changes to their login process or portal experience.

Please contact Matt Singer at 214-770-1016 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Justin Joyce
Director Business Development & Commodity Marketing



